FILL SEPARATE FORM FOR EACH CHILD
CHURCH SCHOOL REGISTRATION 2017-18
NAME OF CHILD:_____________________________________________
NICKNAMES:_________________________________________________
DATE OF BIRTH:_______________________________________________
GRADE IN SCHOOL:____________________________________________
ALLERGIES TO FOODS:_________________________________________
NAMES OF
PARENTS/GUARDIANS:__________________________________________
ADDRESS:____________________________________________________
               ____________________________________________________
PHONE/CELL:__________________________________________________
EMAIL:_______________________________________________________
SPECIAL CIRCUMSTANCES:______________________________________
                                        ______________________________________
(CUT)
All children are welcome to join us from September 17 until May 20 on Sundays in the school rooms after Divine Liturgy. We will give the children 15 minutes to eat and drink something from coffee hour and then join their classmates downstairs for a 30-40 minute lesson. Please have them join us on time. Please remain in the building while your child is in class. We will have you join us if your child’s behavior is an issue.  
There is no specified fee for Church School. We are suggesting a $20-25 donation per child to cover the materials and books used by the students. Do not give this to your teacher. Please put it in the collection basket during Liturgy in the month of October. Make your checks payable to “Holy Trinity Orthodox Cathedral” with “Church School” written on the memo. If paying by cash please mark the envelope “for Church School.” This donation will then be reflected in your donation summary to the church at the end of the year. 
